
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Kindly be informed that due to the present humidity and heat wave conditions, the summer 

vacation is extended till June 12, 2024 considering the health and safety of the children. The 

school will be resume for classes from June 13, 2024. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. 
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